NEW Police Drop-In at ADKC.
Are you worried about crime?

Have you been affected by hate crime?

Would you like to talk to a police Officer in confidence?

Starting next year, a local officer from the Metropolitan Police will be available to talk to you at our centre.
Drop-ins will take place from 1 – 3pm on the following dates:
Monday January 6th 2025
Monday February 3rd 2025 
Monday March 10th 2025 
Monday April 7th 2025 
Monday May 19th 2025   
No appointment necessary

